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Hello Parkway Families! The Parkway PTO would like to warmly 
welcome you to the 2024-2025 school year. We look forward to 

working collectively with you to create a memorable and rewarding 
year for our school community. Together we have the power to 

accomplish great things. 
 

Stay Informed! Be Involved!  

Newsletter: Please sign up to receive our biweekly 
electronic newsletter-The Parkway Press. 
https://tinyurl.com/parkwayptonewsletter 
If you are a returning Parkway family and have received the 
newsletter before, there is no need to complete this form.  
 

Membership: Please consider becoming a member. See 
attached for membership information.  
 

Volunteer: Complete the attached PTO Volunteer Interest 
Form or complete it electronically. 
https://tinyurl.com/PWVolunteerInterestForm 

 This form MUST be completed in order to receive information 
about volunteering for specific events/fundraisers. 

 

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, and X to get important 
reminders and notifications! 

Parkway Elementary PTO   parkway_pto 

PtoParkway 
 

 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact Melissa Jost at 

pwpto.president1@mtlaurelschools.org.  
Thank You! 

#ParkwayProud #ParkwayStrong #PantherPride 
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  PTO Membership  
Joining is Easy!   
Go to https://tinyurl.com/PWPTOCheddarUP or scan the QR Code 

 

Why Join? 

Here are just some of the memorable experiences our Parkway children receive 
directly from the PTO:   

● 4th Grade Pool Party, Theater Week, and Graduation Gifts 

● Afterschool Clubs  

● Popsicles for Field Day 

● Recess Runners 

● Field Day  

● Science Day Spectacular  
 

The PTO also offers multiple opportunities for our families to get together:    
● Halloween Event 

● Bingo Night 

● Frozen Treat Family Fun Night  

● Special Someone Dance 

● Fishing Derby 

● Craft Night 

● Skate Night 
 

Highlights from 2023-2024 
Funds raised have been used for:    

• Books for Classroom Libraries 
• Books Distributed to Each Student on Science Day  
• Sound Equipment for Music Room 
• Fun Run Incentives and Gifts 
• Laser Light Assembly 
• Special Treats for Staff Members 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact pwpto.president1@mtlaurelschools.org. 
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